
Year 6 Edition . 
30/10/2017 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

School Reopens– 

Monday 30th October 

Paralympian Visit– 

Tuesday 31st October 

(don’t forget your PE 

kits!) 

Halloween Dress-Up 

Day on November 1st! 

Don’t forget to bring in 

some toilet roll and 

some decorations for 

the classroom! 

 

 
Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the Year 5 and 6 word 
lists.  

 

 

 

 

In English we are writing persuasive     

arguments, related to our work on       

Coraline. 

In Maths we are  working on fractions. 

We will be simplifying, ordering and    

comparing them.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
This half term we have a new topic— Magic Moments. Can you make 
some decorations for our Halloween celebration? You could make     
something to go on display on our topic board! 

 

English & Maths 


